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To all our many supporters, a heartfelt Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! GSCC 

is able to provide support and services to Good Samaritan Children’s Home due to 

your generous gifts. Many improvements have been made to the girl’s bedrooms and 

bathrooms this year through your contributions. An emphasis for 2019 is improving 

the nutrition the girls receive. Their current diet is heavy in pasta, potatoes, and other 

less nutritious calories: noticeably deficient in meat, dairy, and, in winter, vegetables. 

We endeavor to purchase a flat top grill and lava rock grill to enable the kitchen to ex-

pand the cooking methods - most things are boiled now. For $100 a week we can pro-

vide a wide variety of meat items for every evening meal (when the most girls are pre-

sent) and with enhanced cooking, provide flavorful, appetizing dishes high in protein 

and other essential nutrients. With the recent influx of 15 young girls under 5 years of 

age, this is even more important. If you would like to contribute, please visit 

www.goodsamaritan-cc.org, or mail to GSCC, c/o LifeGate Church, 601 E. 2nd Street, 

Newport, KY 41071. Thank you all and may God Bless You in this New Year! 

          James M. Waite, DMD 

          Matt Gramstad 

          Dennis Cole   
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